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Can It Be?

Yes, it can. Our last tournament of the season, The Flats, is tomorrow and
Wednesday is The Annual Meeting and Luncheon at the Butterfly Garden
at Key Largo Anglers Club...the end of the season. Click here for a map to
the Garden. Maps are also available in the drawer under the Bonnies'
Bulletin Board. Information about the tournament is in the article below.

Many thanks to Jeannie Schiavone and Linda Falk, chairpersons of The Flats
Tournament for hosting a great Captains' & Anglers' meeting. We're all looking
forward to the Awards Reception tomorrow. Tight lines to everyone.

And, safe travels to the lucky Bonnies who are headed to the Abaco Lodge on
the Marls, Abaco Island, Bahamas next weekend. They will be some of the first
anglers to enjoy the newly reopened Lodge that was destroyed by Hurricane
Dorian in 2019. Congratulations to the Abaco Lodge and tight lines to our
anglers.

https://s.rs6.net/t?e=HDhSHX4QMKE&c=1&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=HDhSHX4QMKE&c=3&r=1
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1115189453068&p=oi
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=DLviral10
https://files.constantcontact.com/c01a876a301/5c08b0e5-c4b1-45a7-8c5f-698f2c7e28f1.pdf?rdr=true
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﻿Upcoming Events

Apr 03: Flats Tournament
Apr 05: Bd. Mtg. & Annual Meeting Luncheon at
KLAC Butterfly Garden

2023 FLATS TOURNAMENT
Monday, April 3, 2023

Tournament Day - Monday, April 3rd
Lines in 8:30 a.m.-Lines out 3:30 p.m.-

Scorecards turned in 4:30 p.m.

Scoring and Awards Cocktail Reception-
Monday, April 3rd

Sailfish Room and Terrace, Carysfort Hall
Enjoy beverages and hors d'oeuvres while
scoring is completed and the awards are
announced. The reception is $100 per person.

Spouses, friends, guides and all Bonnies are
welcome!

If you have any questions, contact:
Jeannie Schiavone jrsorc@gmail.com (305) 451-8390

or
Linda Falk lindafalk@gmail.com (305)588-6229

mailto:jrsorc@gmail.com
mailto:lindafalk@gmail.com
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Bonnie Briefs
Do you fish for Mutton Snapper? The Florida Fish and
Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) in coordination with NOAA Fisheries is
working on an updated stock assessment for mutton snapper in state and federal
waters of the Gulf and South Atlantic that is set to begin this spring. They're
asking anglers and divers to share their observations of this fishery. Click here to
find out how you can help.

Belated Congratulations to Bonnie Board Member, Bonny
Gothier, her husband, Rob, and their team on Bar South for winning 3rd Place
Overall in the Jimmy Johnson Fishing Tournament on March 11th. Rob also won
Top Male Angler and Master Angler of the entire tournament. The tournament is
a two day billfish competition that features the top anglers in the country.

What's On Your Bucket List? Past President Mona Brewer
shared something from her list and wanted to encourage other Bonnies to join
her on a fall adventure to the heart of the Minnesota Driftless area in Lanesboro,
MN to fish for native brook trout and wild browns. Registration is through the
Fly Fishers International(FFI) Upper Midwest Council. For more information
contact Mona at mona@monabrewer.com and click here to check out
Fly Fishers International, Women Connect.

Do You Have Bonnie Photos To Share? Next season, 2023-2024, is
our 25th Anniversary season. Lots of fun things will be happening and we'd love
to have your photos going back over the past twenty-four years. Start going

http://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/FLFFWCC/bulletins/351ff3d
mailto:Mona@MonaBrewer.com
https://facebook.com/ffiwomenconnect/
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through your albums both digital and "old fashioned" and pick out the best
photos. Information about sending them in will be forthcoming.

Did you know that Bonefish Bonnies is on FACEBOOK?
If you're on Facebook, check out the Bonnies-only page. "Join" the group, and once you're accepted,

you'llBest be able to post your Bonnie fish tales and photos! It's another way to keep in touch with your fellow

Bonnies. Start sharing today.
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VISIT OUR WEBSITE at www.bonefishbonnies.com
EMAIL: Bonefishbonnies1@gmail.com


